
 

 

 

 

We are happy to be able to provide a telemedicine appointment for your child.  

If you agree to the following policy, please go to our website www.salempediatricclinic.com. 
Click on the contact tab, and complete the “Contact Us” form, selecting the option for “I have 
reviewed and consent to the Telehealth Agreement.”  

You will receive Telemedicine platform instructions and your provider’s meeting ID code to log 
in at the time of scheduling.  

By completing the consent form you agree to: 

1. Login at the assigned time, with your child nearby, and wait for your scheduled 
provider to appear on the site.  

2. Patients not already logged in when the provider becomes available will have their 
visits canceled. 

3. You understand that telemedicine has limits and cannot always replace an in-office 
visit, but you are willing to accept all risks associated with these limits. If the 
scheduled provider believes your child needs to be seen in the office you may be 
asked to come for a visit in person.  

4. You consent to treatment via the telemedicine platform as per the agreements you 
have already signed with our office. 

 

http://www.salempediatricclinic.com/

